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November 5, 2018





SUBJECT:   Bid #510178
Kenosha SWEF Improvements 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Wisconsin Department of Transportation has completed the review of the above listed bid.  It is our intent to award this contract to the lowest bidder listed in the attached abstract.  State government policy and procedure requires that we must wait five working days for any protests from other bidders before awarding this contract.  After those five days, if the WisDOT Secretary does not receive any intent-to-protest letter or actual protest letter, the contract should be awarded.

This letter is the notice of intent to contract and does not constitute a contractual commitment.

I’ve attached a spreadsheet with the bid tabulations.

Thank you for taking the time to participate.
	


Sincerely,

Kevin Diehl

Kevin Diehl, Purchasing Agent  
Wisconsin Department of Transportation
Phone:  (608) 261-0124
kevin.diehl@dot.wi.gov
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